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Hon. Louis D. Brandeis, 
United States Supreme Court, 
Washington, D.C. 
 
 
 
My dear Sir: 
 
 Permit one humble citizen to express gratitude to you for your minority decision in the 
case of the Ice Company.  It is good to know that there is at least one person connected with the 
United States Government who has the wisdom and the courage to advocate something better 
than merely palliative measures for relief in our grave necessity. 
 
 I am, Sir, with much respect, 
 
      Faithfully yours, 
 
      Bernard I. Bell, 
                      Warden 
 


